
 

Tucson CARIDAD 
Minutes From January 15, 2025 

Meeting was called to order by President Sibieanne Martinez at 7:00 pm. 

Roll call: Sibieanne Martinez, Rosana Jimenez, Karla Navarro Mary Ann 
Winn,  

Secretary Report: Sibieanne Martinez read report, Accepted- (Rosana 
Jimenez is secretary of record) 

Treasurers Report: Robert Ortiz absent- Report read by Sibieanne 
Martinez, Accepted. 

Report from Karla: Still needs to be finalized 

The website is up and running contact Anne Velosa. Please use the 
website to advertise any and all business. 

New Business: 

Discussion: Professional Development on March 22nd was discussed and 
will be finalized at the February meeting. The number of raffles to be 
raffled. Sibieanne brought up the fact that we have a hat left over from 
November event that will be raffled. Mary Ann had some ideas. We will 
finalize the February meeting. 

Up-date: Mary Ann invited us to attend a Tea being held at the Elks Lodge 
on March 1st at Noon, if you are attending, please arrive no later than 11:45. 
The cost is $12. 

Jim Click will soon come out with his annual raffle, and we hope we all 
participate. 

Next meeting to Finalize PD on February 19, 2025- 6:30pm 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 pm. 



 Respectfully Submitted, Sibieanne Martinez 


